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Czech Beef Breeders Association

Congratulations on the 30th Anniversary of the Beef Breeders Association. It took great

determination and forward-thinking from progressive breeders to reach this milestone.

Many members have given of their time and expertise to grow the organization, while

managing their own businesses. 

The Charolais portion of the Association has flourished from its beginnings of the early 

importation days. It has become a strong part of the world Charolais community and 

contributes to the global advancement of the breed.

All of this would not have been possible without the adaptable attributes of Charolais. The

breed has proven itself to be a strong terminal cross and its acceptance among 

commercial producers and the feedlot and packing industries has led the way for growth

and profit.

As your organization continues to move forward, promoting the breed and developing 

programs to serve your members and commercial producers, Charolais Charbray 

International wishes you a strong future of continued growth.

Congratulations,

Candace By

Secretary


